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Tuesday 12th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

NURSERY EASTER HOLIDAY DATES 
 
 

 
As we approach the Easter holidays, I wanted to clarify some important dates for Nursery 
pupils: 
 
Tuesday 26th March- Last day for all Nursery pupils (Normal session times apply) 
Wednesday 27th March- Parent Consultation Day (appointments to be made prior- separate 
email has been sent) 
Thursday 28th March- Only Nursery is closed.  
Monday 15th April- All pupils return to Nursery (Normal session times apply) 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the Nursery team.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Taylor 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


